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Dear Chair Jama and esteemed Members of the Rules Committee, 

SB 210 would force eligible voters to vote in-person on a single day. This would 

disenfranchise and discriminate against tens of thousands of Oregonians,  especially 

seniors, those without transportation, and working folks who have long shifts. This bill 

is therefore the opposite of fair and democratic. 

I request - in the strongest terms - that you do not advance this bill any further. 

 


